
WEBSTER FREE PUBLIC LIBRARY 
 

Trustees Meeting 

 
                                                            MAY 26, 2010 
 
The meeting was called to order by Sandy Starkey, chairman at 4:15 P.M.  Also present were  Cathryn 

Clark-Dawe, Librarian, Marty Bender, treasurer, and Sue Barnes, secretary 
 
The secretary’s report was read and accepted with one correction.  #7. trustee’s crossed out. 
The treasurer’s report was read and accepted.   
 
OLD BUSINESS:  1. Marty has not spoken to Darren Howcroft yet.  2.  Marty has the supplies for the 
new book drop that he and Dave Barnes will build.  3.  Sandy and Marty attended the N.H. Library 
Trustees Annual Meeting on May 3, 2010.  It was very interesting.   It is permissible to use volunteers to 
run the library when the librarian is not on site.  4.  The gravel and sand from the winter plowing has been 
partially removed from the parking lot.  Sandy will speak to Judy Jones to see if the remainder will be 
taken care of. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  1.  Cathryn will attend a  “Weeding and Collections“  meeting  in June.  2.  Sue will 
attend the Library Trustees session put on by the Attorney General’s Office on June 3, 2010.  3.  We 
welcome Cherie Prior as our newest library volunteer.  She will take Anne Chandler’s place on the second 
Wednesday of each month.  4.  The bottom step of the main entrance to the library is loose.  Ray Kimball 
has been notified and it will be fixed soon.  Patrons are using the door into the storage area.  5.  TDS has 
upgraded our computer system to 3. 

 
The next meeting will be June 23, 2010 at 4:00 P.M. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:03 P.M.  
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

Sue Barnes, Secretary 
 


